
DATE:  October 18, 2022

TOPIC:  Free Sanitary Product Dispensers

PREPARED BY:  Jim Caldwell and Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

Public Act 100-163, effective August 13, 2021, states:

The school district shall make menstrual feminine hygiene products available, at no cost to students, in

bathrooms of every school building that are open for student use in grades 4 through 12 during the regular

school day the bathrooms of school buildings.

At Lincoln Hall, before the recent renovations, one dispenser was located in the girls’ locker room. The

dispenser was older and did not operate properly. It was removed. Currently, Rutledge Hall and Lincoln Hall

students who need sanitary products would bring their own or visit the school nurses who have supplies to

distribute free of charge. After the installation of nine dispensers (3-RH restrooms, 1-RH Nurse, 3-LH

restrooms, 1-LH Locker Room, and 1-LH Nurse) students would be able to get the hygiene products easily

and discreetly and the District would be in alignment with P.A. 100-163. The vendor highlighted a 90-day

lead time on either dispenser model.

Fiscal Impact:

$1,935, plus ongoing costs to replenish the supplies

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education to

approve the purchase of nine (9) sanitary product dispensers from Warehouse Direct for Rutledge Hall,

Lincoln Hall bathroom installations in the total amount of $1,935.



Recommended Option A:



Option B:

Holds 9 sanitary napkins and 13 tampons



Pricing provided from Warehouse Direct:


